Date: 5/“—//20

To Whom It May Concern:

We are neighbors of the Larowe/Bowring Family. We live next door at 1780 N Maple Rd, Ann
Arbor, MI. 48103. We are aware they’re planning to build an addition on the back of their house
(1802 N Maple) as an extension within the footprint of their existing structure. We understand
the existing structure is approximately 4.5 feet from our shared property line. We give our
permission for a 1 foot variance along our shared property line to allow their addition to be
built. |
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